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The solution to this problem that has driven the CBC to pursue branded content can be found in the funding formula recommended by a parliamentary committee established in 2008 by Stephen Harper’s government.
That committee recommended annual funding of $40 per capita, which is $8 higher than the current level. If the federal government were to adopt this formula, it would generate more than $300-million, enabling the CBC to abandon all advertising and branded content.
The private sector, which is also cash-strapped, would benefit as well.
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